From: James K. Scholl

Sent: Tuesday, November 08, 2016 9:25 AM

To: Keyser Soze <kwuberl@gmail.com>

Cc: Shawn D. Smith <sdsmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Cheri Smith <csmith@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: RE: request for presentation at city counsel meeting on 11/9/16

Mr. Larson,
You may sign up to speak at the meeting for your ideas and business plan.
Jim Scholl

Jim Scholl

City Manager

Key West Florida

(305) 809-3888
ischoll@cityofkeywest-fl.gov

From: Keyser Soze [mailto:kwuberl@gmail.com]

Sent: Monday, November 07, 2016 10:06 AM

To: James K. Scholl <jscholl@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Craig Cates <ccates@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Jimmy Weekley <jweekley@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Samuel Kaufman <skaufman@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Billy Wardlow <bwardlow@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Richard Payne <rpayne@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>; Margaret Romero <mromero@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>;
Clayton Lopez <clopez@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Subject: request for presentation at city counsel meeting on 11/9/16

Dear Mr. Scholl, distinguished Council Members and Mr. Mayor,

My name is Michael Larson

In advance of the November 9, 2016 special meeting being held on Wednesday to discuss the
number of taxi licenses, | am hoping to have an opportunity to present my ideas and business
plans on November 9.

Please let me know if you have any questions. Thank you for your consideration.

Michael Larson



